
WHAT 'S  NW  I N

THE  STORE

DEAR  SCH I L LER  DUCANTO  &  FLECK  CL IENTS :

Like you ,  we are monitoring the COVID-19 crisis very closely .  We are

writing to ensure all of our clients that Schiller DuCanto & Fleck is now

and will remain open for business .    We will be operating via remote

access from all three of our offices for the time being but will be

maintaining an in office staff to ensure that no business interruption

occurs .  

 

We will not be conducting in person meetings in our offices while we

are operating via remote access ,  but we will continue to be available via

phone and video conference .    Many of you have likely seen that most of

our Illinois Courts have adjusted regular operations .  This is a dynamic

and changing situation ,  but as leaders in the family law community ,  we

have our fingers on the pulse of what the Courts are doing to address

the crisis .    As of now ,  it is safe to assume that only Emergency Matters

will be addressed by the Courts for the next several days or weeks .  

Whether or not a matter constitutes an Emergency is something that

will be assessed by your team .  All other court dates set during the next

several weeks will be reset automatically .    Please confer with your

individual team to assess what this will mean for your case and in your

county .

 

At Schiller DuCanto & Fleck ,  we have significant experience with crisis

management and we remain committed to serving our client ’s needs ,

despite our current challenges .    We wish you and your families good

health during this difficult time .
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